
OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

As part of celebration of IPAI foundation day, IPAI Hqrs would be felicitating some senior 

members for their contribution to IPAI. They are being informed separately / individually. 

 

The event is scheduled on 25th February 2023 (Saturday) between 11.30 AM to 03.00 PM 

(including lunch ) at Seminar Hall Room No. 213, International Centre for Information Systems 

and Audit (ICISA), Sector 62, Noida.  

 

IPAI invites all the members to attend the function with their spouse.   

 

Willing members may please confirm their participation (indicating whether participating 

alone or with spouse) on Email (ipai.hq@gmail.com) to help us in planning the logistical 

arrangements. 

 

 

Subhash Chandra Pandey 


